From: Clem, Sarah

To: Barnett, Mary; Wise. Jim
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533572854825
Date: Monday, August 6, 2018 4:23:09 PM

Could either of you place this in the 303d comments please?

From: Leamons, Bryan

Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 4:16 PM

To: Clem, Sarah; Lemaster, Jeff

Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533572854825

Making sure you have this

----- Original Message-----

From: No-Reply

Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 11:28 AM

To: Help-Water

Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533572854825
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Email Address:

Name: Sherrie Mclintyre
Category: citizen

Mailing Address: Po box 373
City: Martinsville

State: IL

Zip: 62442

Phone Number:

Division: Water

Referring Page: //www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1533572854825
Date: 8/6/2018

Time: 11:08:48 AM

Questions Comments:

Dear ADEQ, I'm emailing to ask you to put the Buffalo river in a category 5 for impaired water bodies?
If you believe the C&H hog facility isn't responsible for the impaired water in the Buffalo river why not
place it in a category 5? Don't allow the Buffalo river to end up like Florida's water crisis. | don't think
anyone wants to see dead fish,wildlife or sick people like we ve seen in Florida in the Buffalo river.
Please remember the livelihoods of others depend on the Buffalo river. Do what is right for the majority
not the few. Thank you! May God bless Arkansas!
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